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Extension of consultation period 
  
The purpose of this paper is to formally extend the consultation period of the 
proposed changes to the Audit Code of Practice. 
 
The Association of Colleges and a small number of colleges have made comments 
on the timing of the consultation period on the proposed changes to the Audit Code 
of Practice.  In order to allow more college audit committees to collectively consider 
the proposed changes the LSC has agreed to extend the consultation period to 16 
September 2004.  
 
 If you have any queries on this please contact either Louise Mellor or Steve 
Passmore on 0117 372 6518 or 020 7904 0788. 


